Imporfant Dates

Saturday, October 13
Fall Festival at FA - Purchase your

wrist bands and food tickets in
advance and join in great fun!

Wednesday, October 17

Field Trip to Braehead Farm
Pumpkin Patch. If you have not
done so yet, please complete and
return the permission slip found in
your child's green folder.

Eriday, October 26
Spider Day! This morning will be all

things spider-related. We would
love parent volunteers to help run
different stations.

Mrs. Raniella and Mrs. Burnett's
Fabulous Kindergarteners

i

October 12, 2018

Spirit Week was such a fun time. Our class (
showed their school spirit with crazy socks, haiJogky
outfits, and lots of pep at the parade and pep rally.

Boot Camp is over - - it was a fantastic way to begin
the year as a review of all our letters! Our fashion
show was a hit and thanks to everyone for helping your
child create lovely and "fashionable” vests for the
show.

Math has been great fun and we finished our number
instruction. We will keep repeating our number rhymes
so the children can remember how to form each
number. No worries if your child writes some numbers
backwards as we will continue to work on that. We will
focus on the teen numbers next and work in more
patterning, graphing, and counting.

IMPORTANT NEWS FROM HEAD OF LOWER SCHOOL
Please make helping your child learn to buckle and
unbuckle his/her carseat independently a priority. The
teachers and staff on carpool duty will NOT be able o
assist your child. Until your child is able to do this on
his/her own, please be prepared to assist your child, or
park in the Lower School parking lot and walk

our child in and out. Thank you for your assistancel!

Children want the same things we want. To laugh, to be challenged

to be entertained, and delighted. ~Dr. Seuss
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